
   
 
 

 
November 14, 2018 
 
Dear friend of ELEF: 

For more than 35 years, donors like you have helped the East Lansing Educational 
Foundation (ELEF) provide programs, projects and possibilities in K-12 classrooms 
for East Lansing Public Schools. Because of your investment, ELEF provided 
$47,200 last school year in teacher grants to enrich the educational experiences 
students receive across the district. Here are a few examples from our teachers on 
how your support impacts learning. 

“The grant for IPAD’s for my 120 math department students was used for SAT 
training, extra help using Khan Academy and our new Math Mentoring course.  
–Amy Sayers 
 
“Through ELEF funding I was able to work with two professional musicians to 
provide our 5th grade students with an “Artist in Residence” project.  We created 
customized lessons that engaged the students in rhythm and creativity.” 
 –Katie Pike 
 
Donations to ELEF go directly to enhance the exceptional academic, technological, 
physical fitness, and arts oriented experiences students receive in EL public 
schools. We hope you will help us continue to make a difference for students 
with a gift to ELEF today. 
 
You can make your gift by returning the enclosed form or by visiting us online at 
www.elef.us/donations.   
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Kwafo Adarkwa 
 
Kwafo Adarkwa 
President, East Lansing Educational Foundation 
 
P.S.  Save The Date for the ELEF Annual Awards Dinner on May 16, 2019 at East 
Lansing High School.  
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